COMMUNITY BASED FLEXIBLE SUPPORTS
ALERT # 7
8/23/11
Revised CBFS Disenrollment Form
 

The Massachusetts Department of Mental Health (DMH) uses Community Based Flexible Supports Alerts as a tool for communicating implementation decisions that impact Community Based Flexible Supports (CBFS) services to DMH Staff and CBFS providers.  The purpose of Alerts is to timely inform these stakeholders of important CBFS developments, document key implementation decisions and standardize communications statewide.
 

DESCRIPTION:
 

Alert # 4 – CBFS Disenrollment Form (Revised August 2011) The CBFS Disenrollment form has been revised and reissued to include a column that maps the disenrollment reason to a value DMH staff will use to update our information system (MHIS), as well as an expanded signature section that DMH can use to suggest an alternate disenrollment reason in response to the request. 
1.      CBFS Disenrollment Form
 

The revised Disenrollment Form has been posted on DMH’s Internet site http://www.mass.gov./DMH under Community Based Flexible Supports Initiative. 
 

